
PRESENTATION OF SYRACUSE BOARD OF WOMEN’S LACROSSE 
OFFICIALS ANNUAL SPORTSMANSHIP AWARD, JUNE 13, 2024. 
PRESENTED AT THE EXCEPTIONAL SENIORS GAME, 
NOTTINGHAM HIGH SCHOOL STADIUM, SYRACUSE NY 

Each year the Syracuse Board of Women’s Lacrosse Officials selects a 
school to receive The Syracuse Board of Women’s Lacrosse Officials 
Sportsmanship Award. 
 
The award is based on the following criteria: Overall sportsmanship 
exhibited by the administration, coaching staff, players, and fans of the 
school. 
 
Nominations are made by board officials at the annual Post Season Board 
Meeting and the winner is determined by majority vote of all officials in 
attendance. 
 
We’re pleased to announce the winner of this year’s Sportsmanship Award 
is Southern Hills. 
 
The award was presented to the players by Chuck Holtsbery, Executive 
Board Member. 
 
For more information contact Tom Owens 315-527-0855 or 
towens@accessfcu.org. 
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